From: Allen Wooten

To: Web Filer
Date: August 28, 2019

Subject: File Num#0206-EX-CM-2019 reminder on MAG pre-coordination data request

Message:

File No. 0206-EX-CM-2019
EL590312

Mr. Young:

Dynetics recently received a &quot;reminder&quot; email from the ELS system, regarding the need for
MAG coordination, under Ref. 50327.

This is to confirm that pursuant to the email below from August 5, 2019, Dynetics provided the requested
information regarding the contract activity being supported by this experiment.

It is Dynetics' understanding that no further action is required from Dynetics with respect to MAG review,
and that Dynetics need not contact MAG directly. However, if this understanding is incorrect, please let
me know.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Dynetics, Inc.

From: Rummel, Jeffrey
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 11:38 AM
To: Douglas Young

File No. 0206-EX-CM-2019
EL590312

Mr. Young:

In reply to the inquiry under Ref. 49868, this is to confirm that &ndash; as explained in the Exhibit to the
original 2018 license application for Station WJ2XQZ - the facilities authorized under the license are
operated in support of the following purposes:

&ldquo;An experimental license is requested to test the wireless two-way data link for the
Gremlins Air Vehicle prototype UAS. This activity is necessary to support the AFRL Gremlins
Phase Il contract for continued testing of the Gremlins system. Operations are required on a
temporary-fixed basis at and around Huntsville, AL. This activity is necessary to test a prototype
system being developed for the AFRL Gremlins Phase Il contract. Contract Information is as
follows:

Agency: DARPA



Contract No: HR001118C0071
Government POC: Nate Young, Nathan.Young.ctr@darpa.mil, 571.218.4977&rdquo;

It is noted that the instant application is to modify the existing Station WJ2XQZ license to add a second
location at Huntsville, AL. The MAG has already approved these same frequencies for the original
location.

Should you have any additional questions regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned directly.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Dynetics, Inc.



